
                                        
  

 

            
          

 

          
 3rd May, 2024 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Thank you to Lou Austin this week for bringing in some chicks to show the children.  Springwood now have 
some eggs that they will be hatching as part of their lessons on animal life cycles. 
 
Also thanks to Lottie and Tilly who have been busy this week taking photos of us all to update the school 
website.  This is still a work in progress but we think you will be impressed with the new look! 
 
Greys class had a very sweet maths lesson this week. Mrs Tully made cakes and brought them in to cut into 
fractions! 
 
In their Science class this week, Highmoor children created their own electrical circuit games.  They then 
invited the Year 2 children to come and test them out. 
 
 
Reminders for next week: 
 
Monday is a Bank Holiday so school is closed. We hope you have an amazing weekend and that the sun 
shines! 
 
Wednesday is the FOPS meeting at the Red Lion, 8pm. All parents welcome to attend. 
 
Thursday – the school photographer will be visiting us to take the class photos.  He will also do the Year 6 
leavers photo. Please ensure that Year 6 children all have their hoodies in school that day for uniformity. 
 
Friday – FOPS Quiz Night. This is going to be a great night.  Please get your tickets today so that they 
numbers for catering can be finalised. 
 
The Stoke Row Colour Run is taking place on Sunday 12th May. Please see attached flyer for details. This 
was a great fun event last year and well worth signing up for this year. 
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